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S T A T E  O F  C O N N E C T I C U T  
 

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT 
 

 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Municipal Finance Advisory Commission 
 
FROM: Kimberly Kennison, Executive Finance Officer 
 
DATE: September 1, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda for MFAC Telephonic Meeting – Wednesday, September 16, 2020 
 
As you may recall, we had informed you that the July 29, 2020 meeting of the Municipal 
Finance Advisory Commission (MFAC) was to be re-scheduled to a later date.  Please be 
advised that the re-scheduled meeting of the MFAC will be held on Wednesday, September 
16, 2020.  This will be a telephonic meeting and is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m.  
Information for attending the meeting telephonically is as follows: 
 
Call-In Instructions: 
 
 Meeting participants may use the following telephone number and access code: 
 
 Telephone Number: 860-840-2075 
 Meeting Access Code: 475 945 406# 
 
The Agenda is as follows: 
 

1. Call to order 
 
2. Approval of the minutes to the May 27, 2020 meeting 

 
3. City of Derby Presentation – Update on current fiscal condition and fiscal recovery plan 

 
4. Town of Hamden Presentation – Update on current fiscal condition and fiscal recovery plan 

 
5. Other business 

 
Please contact Lori Stevenson at lori.stevenson@ct.gov for any questions you may have. 
 
Cc:  Secretary of State 
       State Treasurer’s Office 
       The Honorable Richard Dziekan, Mayor, City of Derby 
       Keith McCliverty, Director of Finance, City of Derby 
       The Honorable Curt B. Leng, Mayor, Town of Hamden 
       Curtis Eatman, Director of Finance, Town of Hamden 
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